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Agenda Item 2d 
RFP – Park Development at Inside the Park Place  
 
Background 
 
The Inside the Park Place development was laid out as to accommodate a large recreational 
facility for the City of Kaukauna. Staff has been meeting internally and starting discussions with 
other groups to identify the needs we would like to address with this facility. Engineering 
Department would work with the Community Enrichment Service Director and Street/Park 
Departments to seek proposals for the design of this parkland. We anticipate meeting with 
youth sports groups and engaging the public as part of the design process.   
 
Recommended Action 
 
Authorize Director of Public Works to seek proposals for the Park Development at Inside the 
Park Place.   
 

 


